
ourselves, it was resolved, early in the year, to appeal to the 
congregation to subscribe on behalf of the Foreign Mission 
scheme of the Church of Scotland. The appeal was well 
responded to and a sum of 454 dollars subscribed. The 
year during which subscriptions were to be paid has not 
yet expired, but as the time for closing this account is drawing 
near, it is requested that all outstanding sums be sent in as 
soon as convenient.

6. The magazines “Life and Work” and the " Missionary 
Record " have been regularly supplied month by month, and 
the Session have reason to believe that they have been perused 
by the congregation with much interest.

7. The Session desire specially to call attention to the 
urgent necessity for additional elders. They do not desire 
by any means a large addition inasmuch as a large portion of 
duty that otherwise would devolve upon the Session is so 
successfully performed by the Trustees and Executive Com­
mittee. But four additional members are absolutely necessary 
to enable the Session to fulfil all their functions to the satisfac­
tion of the congregation or themselves. They trust therefore, 
that the appeal soon to be made for an addition to the elder­
ship will be well responded to by the gentlemen of the Church.

The Session desire further to congratulate the congregation 
most heartily on the mutual confidence and good-feeling, the 
peace and the prosperity which have characterised our history in 
the past year ; and they look forward with the utmost confidence 
to continued progress in outward prosperity and above all to 
enlargement in the Christian graces. ‘

George Graham.
Henry Morgan.

8


